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Thank you for the opportunity to comment. As I have said before, I will be actively against any rules or
rule changes that make it in any way harder for any person to vote. Also important to keep in mind is that
between gerrymandering, foreign interference in our elections, and repeated examples of candidates that
lose the popular vote but win the election, and now the most recent example of the courts deciding that
the republicans have been behaving creating unfair advantages yet they ask the court to allow them to
continue their unfair advantage for just a few more elections... all these things have eroded our
confidence in American elections. This is something that is quite dangerous to our democracy and any
decisions on your part that might possibly further cast any doubt should be avoided at all costs.

Sincerely,
Cindy Lurie

 




